
Kindergarten Nursery Rhyme 
and Fairy Tale Day 

Wednesday 3rd April 2013 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

As part of our Term 1 unit on Nursery Rhymes and Fairy Tales, 

Kindergarten are having a fun filled dress-up day and we would like to 

invite you to come along and share in the fun. 

 

The day will start with a Dress-up Parade of characters in 

the school hall at 10:00am. To ensure that our costumes 

remain a surprise, could you please send your child to 

school in their costume. Parents please meet us at the hall.  

 

The students will entertain you with some singing and 

there will be an opportunity for class photos with 

everyone in their costumes.  

 

Between 11:00am and 11:30am you are welcome to share morning tea with 

your child in the “You Can Do It!” garden.  Parents are asked to bring a 

small plate of picnic food and a picnic blanket or towel to sit on, to make 

the occasion special.  

 

If you are looking for costume ideas, here are a few suggestions:  

Little Boy Blue    Jack & Jill 

Little Red Riding Hood    Queen of Hearts 

Little Bo Peep    Cinderella  

The Big Bad Wolf     Snow White 

Prince      Princess 

Goldilocks      Humpty Dumpty 

Old Mother Hubbard   Wee Willie Winkie 

Or any other character from a Nursery Rhyme or Fairy Tale. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you at our parade, 

 

Ross Hill P.S. Kindergarten Staff 

Mrs Attwood, Mrs Waterford, Mrs Kinnear, Miss Koch and Mrs Butler. 

 


